
 

 

Weekly Note 
7th October 2022 

Maths Week Scotland 

All classes enjoyed taking part in interesting and exciting activities last week to celebrate 

Maths Week Scotland.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

GM6 created tessellation 

patterns. 

 

P5A went around the school and measured 

different landmarks in the school using 

traditional castle measuring techniques. 

 

  

P1 pupils have been learning to 

recognise and sequence numbers, 

count sets and form the numerals 

correctly. 

 

    

 

GM1 were practising number formation with water and 

syringes in the playground. 

 



 

 
 

Peat and Diesel Concert  
 

There will be a Peat and Diesel concert in the Coll Centre on Thursday 27th October at 
11am.  All Primary 6 and Primary 7 pupils across Lewis and Harris have been invited to 

attend the event. The concert will be live streamed to all remaining pupils in the school and 
nursery. 

 
P6 and P7 pupils are asked to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water.  If your child is in 

receipt of Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided by the canteen.  Pupils should 
wear school uniform and bring a jacket. 

 
We are very grateful to the Education Department for arranging this event for all pupils 

across Lewis and Harris.    
 

Parent Appointments 

Parent appointments for all pupils will take place on Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th 

October. This will be an appointment in the school with your child’s class teacher.  You 

should have now received notification of your appointment date and time.  We look forward 

to welcoming parents/carers into the school building again.  

 

 



 

Lost Property  

There are a significant number of jumpers and jackets in the lost property.  If you are 

missing any items, please have a look when you are in the school at parent appointments on 

Monday and Tuesday next week to see if any items belong to your child.   

 

October Holidays 
Term 1 will draw to a close at 3:25pm on Thursday 13th October.  The school will re-open to all staff 

on Wednesday 26th October and to all pupils on Thursday 27st October.   

 

Children in Need  

As part of this year’s Children in Need fundraiser, P4A and P4B are organising a Bring and 

Buy sale.  We are hoping to sell books, toys, teddies, DVDs and games.  If you are having a 

clear out over the holiday, and have any of these items at home that you no longer use, we 

would appreciate it if you could bring them in to the school any time between Monday 31st 

October and Thursday 17th November.  Primary 4A and 4B would like to thank you for your 

support.   

 

Free Dress Friday 

Free Dress Friday will take place on Friday 28th October.   

Donation are welcome but not necessary.  No fancy dress or football shirts please.   

Thank you.   

 

Canteen Menu 

 



 

 


